November Argay Terrace Neighborhood Association
Tuesday, November 13, 2018

General Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Craig Tolonen at Fire Station 2, 4800 NE 122nd Ave, Portland, OR 97230.


Board members Present:	
· Craig Tolonen, Vice President
· Katie Beymer, Events Chair
· Bill Lindekugel, Treasurer
· Deanne Englund, Secretary
· Tom Hoffman
· Jessy Jacobs





Board members Absent:
· Doug Cook, President
· Bryan Atkinson
· Lillian Erwin
· Diane Anderson

Guests:
· Morgan Forney – Student and nurse at Adventist




Business:

Old Business:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes for the October 2018 Board Meeting were approved

New Business:
· Item 1 – Sharps Containers at the Parks (Morgan Forney)
Morgan is working on a project for school trying to obtain syringe disposal options at our parks, Argay and Luuwit View.There are plans to launch in 2019, right now Gateway is the closest area. She suggested if we wanted to have them in our parks to write a letter in support and/or speak to Liz Smith-Curry with the city.

· Item 2 – Action Plan
Priorities in the neighborhood right now are traffic plan, bylaws, and safety committee. 

· Item 3 – 2019 Events (Katie Beymer)
Park will be emailing applications for movie in the park after the first of the year. Heiberg and Shaver Elementary have not committed to dates yet for the annual neighborhood clean up. That usually occurs during first quarter 2019.

· Item 4 – Treasurers Report (Bill Lindekugel)
Doug discussed what he knew of the traffic study which showed excessive speeds on both Fremont and Shaver streets. Striping recently occurred on Fremont and a couple of new stop signs will be going up in the neighborhood.



The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
     Deanne Englund, Secretary
